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The regular meeting of the Maple Lake Township Board was called to order by Chairman Tom Neumann 
at 7:00 PM. 
 
Supervisor Greg Gindele, Treasurer Judy Neumann, and Clerk Esther Doran were present. 
 
The minutes from the May 19th, 2020 regular board meeting were read by Chairman Neumann. A motion 
was made by Gindele, seconded by Neumann to accept the minutes, as read. Motion carried. 
 
Checks 3397-3430 were presented to the Board for approval and payment. A motion was offered by 
Gindele and seconded by Neumann to approve and pay the checks as presented. 
 
The supervisors were wondering if there was an update regarding the Buss lawsuit. There was no update 
to report. The Supervisors asked that the clerk email the attorney to ask what was happening with the 
lawsuit. 
 
Cindy Lloyd came before the board to request a variance for an addition onto her garage and an addition 
to her house. She brought before the board a letter from her neighbors and they are fine will  the 
addition. The board agreed the approval of the variance. 
 
Some residents wanted Donnelly Ave. repaved, the supervisor’s told the audience that if they want that 
done, they need to start a petition and have 30% of the people agree before they can start having 
meetings to have that repaved. 
 
William Ebnet came before the board to discussion an issue with the edge of the road into the ditch, it 
sank down over time. He requested that the township fill that in with dirt. The supervisors decided that 
they will look at it first before they decide what to do. 
 
There was discussion if the township wants to let the CD’s build up again or put it into the general fund. 
There was a motion made by Gindele, seconded by Neumann to keep the CD’s compounding interest. 
 
The board talked about road conditions. Neumann said because of the lack rain this summer and all the 
road construction going on right now that it has made some of the township roads worse than normal. 
The township is doing whatever they can to get the roads in good condition as soon as possible. 
 
Phone call issues at the hall were addressed. The board decided that they want the main phone moved 
from the maintenance office to the clerk’s office.  
 
The No Parking signs were ordered for 62nd and Devitt but they haven’t arrived yet. 



 

 
 

   6298 Bishop Avenue Northwest, Buffalo Minnesota 55313  

  

Minutes of the Regular Board Meeting 
June 16th, 2020, 7:00 PM 

Held at Maple Lake Township Hall 
 
 

Maple Lake Township Regular Board Meeting Page 2 of 2 

As no additional business was brought before the board, a motion was offered by Neumann and 
seconded by Gindele to adjourn the meeting at 8:25 PM. Motion carried. 
 
Attest, 
 
  /s/    /s/  
Esther Doran      Thomas Neumann 
Clerk, Maple Lake Township    Board Chairman, Maple Lake Township 


